
Crestview Country Club Improvement District Meeting Minutes – April 4, 2023 

 

1. Agenda for this meeting was unanimously approved by vote. 

 

2. The meeting minutes from the January3rd meeting were unanimously approved by vote. 

 

3. Joe has still not begun to receive the bank statements.   Andrew is emailing them to Joe.  Ending balance 

2/28/23 $80,894.97.   Andrew and Joe will work to get Joe the Statements.  Financial report was unanimously 

approved.   

 

 

4. Sidewalk project – We will meet with Minneha and The HOA’s to walk that path.  We do need to talk to Lynn 

Packer about what is the position of the County and the sidewalk.  We will move forward with the HOA’s and 

Minneha to discuss in general on April 26th.  Chris will reach out to Lynn Packer about a meeting to discuss this. 

We are looking for some confirmation from Lynn Packer about the Bridge Joe reach MKEC to see if they are 

available to meet on site to review the road and the proposal.  Motion was made to and unanimously approved. 

To do that.    

5. Website – CrestviewImprovementDist.com  is the new site.  Email has been created 

crestviewimprovement@gmail.com, and was emailed out.  We will need training on how to upload minutes, etc.   

6. The next meeting date was scheduled. May 23rd, We will wait to hear from Karen about when we will meet to 

do the budget.   

7. Meeting adjourned.  
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